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The theme for Week 3 is Blast Off!  
Campers leap into orbit this week by 

exploring rocket-powered flight, 
building and launching rockets from 
our field, exploring the galaxy, and 

engaging in challenges to tackle the 
conundrum of sustaining life in space.  

“It’s definitely rocket science!”

This Week:

Vol. 2

This Week’s Theme:
Wild Wonders

Week # 2
Spectacular Scientists

Purple Parrots
Cameron F.

Orange Iguanas
Musa A.

Blue Barracudas
Woojin S.

Green Monkeys
Luke R.

Red Jaguars
Isaac K.

Announcements:
STEM Campers swim every Friday!  Please send swim gear on Friday mornings if your camper wants to swim.  

Lost something? Ask your camper to check our lost and found or give us a call in the office.

This Week’s Highlights:
     Week 2 theme was Wild Wonders!  Campers 
were immersed into an exploration of Earth 
science and ecology.  Throughout the week, they 
dove into the intricate systems of our planet, 
studying ecosystems, biodiversity, and natural 
resources.  Thanks to all our campers for your 
patience as we beat the heat together this past 
week!

Looking Ahead:



248-645-3674 
option 7

Phone

STEMDayCamp@Cranbrook.edu

Email

Reminders, Location, and Contact:

Cranbrook is a nut-free campus.

Campers should bring a re-usable 
water bottle.

Camper should dress to participate in 
indoor and outdoor activities.

All medications must have proper 
documentation.

Valuable or collectible items should not 
be brought to camp.

Anyone picking up your camper must 
have a pick-up authorization sign.

Swim Fridays
Campers who want to swim must bring 

swimsuit and towel.

GPS Address
1060 Vaughan Rd. 

Bloomfield Hills, MI.

Drop-off: 9am     Pick-Up: 3pm

Staff Spotlight:
This week, we will meet the instructor and counselors for the Orange Iguanas!
     “Hi everyone!  My name is Sarah and this will be my FOURTH summer at STEM Camp! I’m excited for another great year of 
rocketry, biology, and all the other fun modules we have planned! During the school year I work as a special education 
paraprofessional for Clarkston Schools, and I have worked with children for almost 10 years. I enjoy gardening, boating, hiking, 
and being outdoors in my free time! I’m looking forward to another great year at STEM!”
     A’Blesyn writes, “Hey! Hey!! Hellooo! >o< I'm super excited to say that this is my second summer at STEM Camp! I'm for sure 
most excited to create a bunch of new meaningful moments and memories with the staff and the kids. When I'm not at camp I'm 
most likely somewhere serving fashionable looks and radiating creative vibes and positive energy. I'm sooo looking forward to 
Cranbrook Stem Camp 2025!”
     Ella says, “This is my first summer at STEM camp, I’m most excited about our powerhouse of the cell week! Currently I am 
studying Genetics and Genomics at the University of Wisconsin-Madison. When I’m not at camp, I enjoy spending time with 
friends and going up north.” 



”What did you do at STEM camp this week?”


